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CV Vetting Session  

 

Academic Year: 2024- 25  

    

Name of Event: CV Vetting Session  

Coordinators of the Event:    

Dr. Kamal Gupta, Assistant Professor, MAIMS   

Professor Dr. Manju Gupta, HOD Department of Commerce, MAIMS  

Collaborating Unit/ Name and designation of  Resource Person: The Placement Team 

Date of the Event: 29
th

 January, 2025  

Time of the Event: 12:00 PM Onwards   

Location: Offline, 8th floor 

Number of Students participated: 50   

On 29th January 2025, the Department of Commerce, under the leadership of Dr. Kamal 

Gupta and Professor Dr. Manju Gupta, the Placement Coordinators, organized an insightful 

CV Vetting Session. The session was aimed at helping students perfect their CVs for the 

competitive job market. 

The event saw active participation from students of the Bcom h. department, who presented 

their CVs for review. The Placement Cell team, offered personalized guidance to each student. 

They meticulously examined the CVs, providing valuable suggestions on improving structure, 

content, and presentation to align with industry standards. This one-on-one assistance 

allowed students to understand the nuances of creating a CV that stands out to recruiters and 

hiring managers. 

Throughout the session, students were encouraged to ask questions, which led to an engaging 

and productive discussion on various CV-related aspects, including highlighting key 

achievements, proper formatting, and tailoring the CV for specific job roles. 



 

The session was concluded with positive feedback from both the students and faculty members. 

Students appreciated the hands-on approach taken by the Placement Cell team in helping them refine 

their CVs, making them industry-ready. The event served as a stepping stone for students, equipping 

them with the tools necessary to present themselves effectively in the competitive corporate world. 

Let us have a glimpse of today’s successful event.   

   

The session going on with discussion on how a resume should be.   

 

 

 

Glimpses of the Placement Team with the Students  
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